CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



September 20, 2012

Diane Hoelzer, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: AMERICA'S PASSTIME, Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp Date 08/28/2012 (C18/D035)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 08/28/2012, the grading and drainage plan can not be approved for Building Permit until the following comment has been addressed:

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

• We will require a confirmation from the Architect that the pedestrian connection from the building to the public sidewalk does not have to meet ADA requirements.

NM 87103

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services